
July 2, 2018

Please do not reply to this email. If you have LEA policy or program questions, please 
forward them to the LEA mailbox at LEA@dhcs.ca.gov

The current Provider Participation Agreement (PPA) and Annual Report (AR) are now 
posted under the Program Compliance Documents section of the LEA website or link 
directly to Provider Participation Agreement & Annual Report.

• For Fiscal Year (FY) 2018-19 all participating LEAs must submit the FY 2017-18 
AR by November 30, 2018.

• Currently enrolled LEAs are not required to resubmit the PPA.

• All newly enrolling LEAs must submit the PPA and AR to begin participation in 
the LEA Medi-Cal Billing Option Program.*

* Newly enrolling LEAs may also be required to submit a Data Use Agreement 
(DUA). For information regarding the DUA go to Eligibility Verification under the 
Tools and Templates section of the LEA website or link directly to Eligibility 
Verification. 

Note: The LEA Program website home page has been reorganized to be more “user 
friendly,” so you may find that the information you are used to accessing is located 
under a different heading.

mailto:LEA@dhcs.ca.gov
http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Pages/LEA.aspx
http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Pages/2018_Evergreeen_PPA_and_AR.aspx
http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Pages/DataUseAgreement.aspx
http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Pages/DataUseAgreement.aspx



